Friday, March 1, 2019

Happy March! We learned all about staying healthy this week. We talked
about the importance of brushing our teeth and did an experiment on how different
drinks affect our teeth. We also talked a lot about germs and how they are all over
the place even though we can’t see them. Continue to encourage your kids to
keep up with healthy habits at home!

Weekly Focus

Letter - Uu

Number - 21

Rhyme - ball

Focus Question - What can you do to stay healthy?

Next week we will be talking about Dr. Seuss. We will work on rhyming words,
patterns, and we will create our own silly characters as Dr. Seuss did. At the end of
the week we will be having an all school talent show! It will be on Friday afternoon
beginning at 1:30. Encourage your child to sign up if they want to showcase a
talent! The sign up sheet is on the door of the cafeteria.

Weekly Focus

Letter - Vv

Number - 22

Rhyme - bug

Focus Question - \What places would you like to go?

Next week is also spirit week!
-Monday: Wacky hair/hat

-Tuesday: Wear your favorite color
-Wednesday: Crazy socks

-Thursday: Pajama day

-Friday: Spirit wear (wear a CNS shirt!)

Scholastic orders are due Monday, March 4th. Please place your orders
online before then so we can get the books before spring break.

Enjoy your weekend!
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa



